From: O'Connell, Gary [oconneli@chartottesville.org)
Sent:  Wednesday, May 21, 2008 11:11 PM

To: Bob Tucker

Cc: O'Connell, Gary

Subject: Fw: Latest volleys from Lynch et al. - county staff involvement ?
|

Bob

I do not have the referenced report,

I have asked the Mayor for a copy of it but don't have it yet.

Who is this County staff person giving this opinion? Or are they an ex employee , or not a county employee at all ?
[s it true one of the county staff is challenging the demand numbers as is being alleged?

You can sce the bind this puts and if true Jegitimizes Kevin and company numbers
Gary

Gary O'Connell

City Manager

City of Charlottesville , Virginia
434.970-3101

www charlottesville.org

A World Class City

----- Original Messagee----

From: dave norris <cvilledave@hotmail.com=>
’ To: O'Connel, Gary
' Sent: Wed May 21 21:12:23 2008

Subject: Latest volleys from Lynch et al.

I Gary,

Arc yow/ RWSA prepanng any response 1o the latest proposal from Kevin Lynch et al. (as reported in 1oday’s paper) and/or
the report we received on Monday from the County staffperson claiming that RWSA's 2058 demand numbers are invalid?

|
|
’ Dave
|
|
:



